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2023 GIALDE TOURNAMENT HOTEL INFORMATION


Dear Bocce Players,
Below is the hotel information for the 2023 Gialde Tournament on August 11-13.  Please observe the deadline.   
We ask that you pass this information to other bocce players that would like to play in the tournament.
I have enclosed the application form feel free to make copies or go to our web site  www.americansonsofcolumbus.com to get one.

Below is the preferred hotel for this tournament:
Aloft Hotel 
1875 Diamond Parkway
North Kansas City, MO 64116
(816) 321-1700

 Options- 2 queen beds non smoking or 1 King Bed non-smoking $149.00-$159.00 plus tax
Parking is Free- Breakfast is not included
To make a reservation, please call Aloft and ask for the room block under the name: GIALDE BOCCE TOURNAMENT

https://www.marriott.com/event-reservations/reservation-link.mi?id=1677956850936&key=GRP&app=resvlink

Deadline to get the special rate is JULY 11, 2023. 


If more information is needed, please contact Tournament Director 

We look forward to seeing you in August!
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